
PETITION TO THE FEDERAL GOVERNMENT 

Whereas:  

• Ground beef is a nutritious staple of Canadians’ diet; 

• Ground beef is affordable, healthy, versatile and easy to prepare; 

• Canada has 60,000 beef farms which contribute $23 billion to our economy; and 

• Health Canada has singled out ground beef to be the only whole food to warrant a market-killing 

warning label. 

Therefore, we the undersigned citizens of Canada call on the federal government to cancel plans to cripple the 

Canadian beef market with inaccurate and inappropriate warning labels. 
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SIGNATURE ADDRESS TOWN, PROV POSTALCODE 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

 

NOTE: signatures and addresses must be included and be original handwritten only. 

Return to: Cheryl Gallant, MP,  84 Isabella St. Pembroke, Ontario. K8A 5S5  

 


